Docket No. 50-220
License No. DPR-G3

Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation

ATTN: Mr. R. R. Schneider, Vice Pre ident
Electric Operations

300 Erie Boulevard West

Syracuse, New York 13202

Gentlemen:

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter dated May 19, 1976,
reporting the apparent exposures of five individuals to radiation.
This matter will be reviewed during a future ipspection.

Sincerely,

Dudley Thompson

Acting Director

Divicion of Field Operations

Office of Inspection and
Enforcement
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